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18 August 2020 
 
Claudia Cooper 
Taxpayers’ Union Inc. 
 
Via Email:  
 

Dear Claudia 

Official information request for the difference in rates revenue from the 
first draft Annual Plan 2020/21 compared to the final Annual Plan 
2020/21. 

I refer to your official information request dated 14 August 2020 for the 
difference in rates revenue from the first draft Annual Plan 2020/21 compared 
to the final Annual Plan 2020/21. 

I can advise you that the first draft of the 2020/21 Annual Plan rates revenue 
(combined residential and commercial) was $17,730,000. The final 2020/21 
Annual Plan rates revenue (combined residential and commercial) is 
$15,907,000.  

There is no charge in supplying this information to you. 

Your request may be published on Council’s website. 

If you wish to discuss this decision with us, please feel free to contact Mary-
anne Bell, Senior Administration Assistant at LGOIMA@westlanddc.govt.nz, 
03 756 9091. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Simon Bastion | Chief Executive 

 

 


